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                                       MASS INTENTIONS                  
  
5:00 p.m.  Marie & Cosmo, Sr. & Cosmo, Jr. Perpetua 
Sun., Aug 16:  20TH SUNDAY IN ORD TIME 
7:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
8:30 a.m.        Louise Wojciehowski 
10:00 a.m.     Joseph Manginelli 
11:30 a.m.  Sue Ann Damis 
5:00 p.m.  Robert & Fannie Raucci 
 
Mon., Aug 17:   Weekday 
7:00 a.m.  Hausmann & Reinhardt Families 
9:00 a.m. Grace Gosman 
 

Tue., Aug 18: Weekday 
7:00 a.m.  Walter Pilz 
9:00 a.m. Margaret Carle 
   
Wed., Aug 19:  St. John Eudes, priest 
7:00 a.m.  Paolo Sergio 
9:00 a.m. Mabel & James Malone 
 

Thu. Aug 20:  St. Bernard, abbot & doctor 
7:00 a.m.  Kathy Becker 
9:00 a.m. Catherine Schupp 
 

Fri., Aug 21:  St. Pius X, pope 
7:00 a.m.  Nancy L. Fox, 7th Anniversary 
9:00 a.m. Dr. Vittorio De Pippo 
 
Sat., Aug 22: Queenship of BVM 
7:00 a.m.  Fred Catalano 
9:00 a.m. David Corley 
 
5:00 p.m.   Richard L. Petro 
Sun., Aug 23:  21st SUNDAY IN ORD TIME 
7:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
8:30 a.m.        Rita Feeney 
10:00 a.m.     Josephine & Nick Roudis  
   and Frank Roudis 
11:30 a.m.  John & Angie Caprotti 
5:00 p.m.  Mae La Tourette

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Peter Showers, Johanna Jankowski, Anthony 

Perpetua, Deirdre Altman, Orlando DeLaPena, 

Rose Kelsch, and all our parishioners who are 

homebound, in healthcare facilities or who are 

seriously sick. 

 
Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead,   

Rev. Victor J. Buebendorf, John Alecca, Sr. and 

all who recently died. “Eternal rest grant unto them 

O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them.” 

 

Please take note! 
Our parish parking lot, back lot, and side ramp 
will be closed to parishioners during the week 
of August 17 thru August 21. There is a new 
roof being put on which turns this part of our 
church into a construction zone. The office will 
remain open from 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. and church 

will remain open daily but 
only accessible through 
the front doors of the 
church. There will also be 
no meetings held during 
this week. We are sorry 
for the inconvenience this 
may cause. We would 
like to thank the 
members of St. Joseph Church who donated to 
our Capital Campaign. Without your generous 
support this would not be possible. 

 
EXTRAORDINARY 

MINISTER OF  
HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have 
the love of the Eucharist 
are invited to become 
Extraordinary Ministers 

of Holy Communion. Training will be 
scheduled, for those who are interested. Come 
learn about bringing Jesus in the Eucharist to 
people at home, in Nursing Homes or Hospitals 
or become a Eucharistic Minister of the Parish. 
Please contact Beth Safford at 845-532-0235. 
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We are a Tithing Parish 
 
     Last Year’s Regular Collection:  $8,566.00 
    This Week’s Regular Collection: $7,155.00 
    

 
Thank you for your generosity to our Parish. 

 

This weekend, the 

monthly collection 

of canned and non-

perishable goods 

will be taken up at 

all the Masses for 

People’s Place and St. Joseph’s Social Ministry. 

Please help us to assist others who are in need. On 

behalf of People’s Place and St. Joseph’s Social 

Ministry, we also wish to thank you for your 

donation of groceries last month. Through your 

generosity, we are able to help the less fortunate and 

needy in our community. 
 
 

HEALING 
MISSION 

There will be a SPECIAL 
HEALING MISSION, conducted 
by Paul Rymniak, on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday, 
September 14th, 15th and 16th, 
2015.   All three evenings will 
begin at 7:00 p.m. The thrust of 
all of these evenings will be 

FORGIVENESS and HEALING.   There will be 
PRIESTS available for CONFESSION 
also....Healing starts in the Confessional with the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation, you might want to 
consider this option during this time. Healing is 
NOT just for the Physically Impaired. Mental and 
Emotional stresses and strains can take a heavier 
toll on our lives, even more than the worst of 
diseases. So if you or your family are in need of 
HEALING in these areas, come and experience the 
Lord, and what He can do for you. Come and enjoy 
Jesus by Worshiping Him. Come and see what Our 
Lord has for you. Come and be healed. Paul 
Rymniak sees it as an honor to be at our parish to 

conduct his HEALING MISSION, which also 
includes the ROSARY and the STATIONS OF THE 
CROSS.   Paul will offer his healing efforts to all 
who seek it. All Christians are welcome to attend, 

whether they are Catholic or not. 
 

 

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 
Beginning Experience 

of the Hudson Valley is 

offering a healing 

weekend from October 2 

to 4, 2015, at the St. 

Lawrence Retreat Center in Beacon, New York. 

This invitation is open to men and women of all 

ages who have suffered the loss of a spouse through 

death, divorce, or separation. It is a time to heal and 

a time to begin anew.   Reservations are required. 

For information or registration please call Al 845-

638 1282 / cell 845-729-2949 or Christine 518-631-

9108/cell 518-894-6964, or email us at: 

ny.hudson.valley@beginningexperience.org 

 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL COLLECTION 
St. Joseph’s Social Ministry is having a “Back to 
School Collection”. Since there are so many 
wonderful donors thru out our Community who give 
school supplies, the Saint Joseph’s Social Ministry 
is asking your support in a different realm of much 
needed School needs. Receptacles for your 
donations will be in the parish office. Collections will 
be on August 1-16. Thank you for your great 
generosity for our needy children. 
 

WORLDWIDE 
MARRIAGE 

ENCOUNTER 
"Advance in the way of understanding..." 

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend is 
great continuing education for your marriage. 
For more information go lo: www.wwme.org or 
call toll free; 877-NYS-WWME exl 3. 

 

CARDINAL’S APPEAL: To date our parish has 

received $61,462.00 in pledges/gifts toward the 

2015 Cardinal's Appeal, from 205 gifts/families. 

Our Parish goal is $62,500. Thank you for your 

kind support.  It's not too late to reach our goal. 

mailto:ny.hudson.valley@beginningexperience.org
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25th & 50th Wedding 
Anniversary 

Any couple of the parish celebrating their 50th 
or 25th Wedding Anniversary are cordially 
invited to our parish celebration in your honor 

on Sunday, 
September 27, 
2015, at the 
11:30am Mass.  
We kindly ask that 
you register at the 
parish office if you 
would like to 
participate.  We 
would be happy to 

celebrate with you to honor you and your 
commitment to the Sacrament of Matrimony in 
this special way.  
 

PROPAGATION OF THE FAITH 
JOIN with missionaries who give their lives so that others 

might come to know Christ and live in the faith as we do! 

JOIN the Propagation of the Faith! 

           ON MEMBERSHIP SUNDAY, WE PLEDGE TO... 

PRAY DAILY, 
OFFER  
REGULAR 

HELP 

            Through the Propagation of the Faith 

"When the World Mission Rosary is completed, 

one has embraced all continents, all people in 

prayer." Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen 

To pray this Rosary, inaugurated by 

Archbishop Sheen, remember in each decade 

one area where the Church continues her 

evangelizing mission. 

 Sr. Maria Lopez, PBVM, will be talking about the 
Mission Cooperative Plan at all the Masses next weekend. 

MARRIAGE BANNS 
GILBERTO PENARRIETA-

GALLARDO AND 
MIRELLA ROSAS-MACEDA 

 

 

LECTORS TRAINING  

Training is planned for those 
interested in serving as Lectors.  
You will be entrusted with 
proclaiming the Word of God 
with utmost care and reverence 
at, Mass. There is no charge for 
this training.  Please contact 

Anna Brett at 845-339-5403 or Deacon Joe 
Doherty at 845-331-1689. 
 

 
 

This past Sunday the St. Joseph 

parish joyously welcomed the 

following individuals into the parish 

catechumenate program through the 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults: 

 

CATECHUMENS: 

Anthony Liguori 
John Warren 

 

CANDIDATES: 

Lisa Liguori 
Michael Provenzano 

Nicholas Sadler 
Tammy Thompson 
Vincent Woolsey 

 

 

 


